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ACODE 84 is upon us and again we do not have an opportunity to meet Face to Face hopefully 2022 
may see some change with most of us by then being vaccinated. 

The Secretariat has been moved yet again to new offices while the library in being refurbished but I 
still choose to work from home as it is far more productive for me. The Library should be ready at 
the end of the year. 

From the Business meeting agenda, you will hear under item 16 that we have managed to reconnect 
with CAULLT and hopefully in the future we will have some joint meetings again as we have had in 
previous years. 

THETA planning is well underway but with some trepidation. The events in Sydney over the last few 
weeks and the border closures are of concern as May 2022 is not that far away. We will have to wait 
and see what happens which is becoming a bit of a theme for 2021. 

We have also done some preliminary planning for the LTLI 21-15 August 2022. 

Planning for ACODE 85 hosted by the Australian National University is also underway. 11-12 Nov. 

The Exec have meet 3 times since the last ACODE meeting with various topics of discussion all of 
which you will hear about later in the agenda. 

The Secretariat has been busy updating memberships details as there have been many, many 
changes in the sector in the last few months. If there have been changes at your Institution, please 
let me know so that we can update the website and our contact details as we have a couple of 
projects coming up that very soon that will require contact with members. 

Finances: Next month will see the issue of invoices for 2022, many institutions require a purchase 
order to be raised so please be aware when you receive our invoice. Credit card payment facilities 
will still be in place. 

The BAS statements for the 2 quarters this year have been completed. 

We are on the lookout for Host institutions for 2021, don’t be shy we help you through it all and 
many hands make light work. 

A reminder that we are always on the lookout for articles/photos to populate the Learning Spaces 
pages on the website.  If you have not already checked them out, follow this link:   
https://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=28&section=1  
 
Karen Halley  
Executive Officer 
14th July 2021 
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